
 
 

December 19, 2023 
 
 
 

Atlantic Area – ME-NH-VT District 
In the State of Maine Post Offices with 

ZIP Codes Beginning with 038-049 
are Temporarily Closed 

 
 

Effective immediately, offices in the state of Maine with zip codes beginning with 038-049 will be temporary closed 
due to weather conditions.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience to our customers and plan to have the offices reopened and fully operational 
as soon as possible. 
  
 
 

##  

 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  

   
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  
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